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As a resident of the Balmain peninsula, I have noted a marked degradation in travel times from 
Balmain to the city since the opening of the Rozelle Interchange. 

 

Could I please ask the commission to consider the reactivation of the ferry services to Balmain 
West as a way of ameliorating this significant decline in utility to residents in Balmain and Rozelle 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 




